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Fall Greetings to Everyone! 

 This fall has been a “whirlwind” of activity in our office!  Since I am currently the only Agent in 

our office, I have been burning the candle at both ends, and our office staff have been working very hard to 

continue with programming for our clientele in Agriculture and Natural Resources, 4-H and Family and 

Consumer Sciences.  With that being said, this month, I have not produced a newsletter, but wanted to keep 

you up-to-date with coming events on our calendar for FCS.   

 In this mailing, you will find our Homemaker Membership form.  Dues should be paid by December 

5th, in order for me to get your information plugged in to the state KEHA system.  The dues are $10.00, and 

you will receive a free t-shirt upon payment of the dues.  Please, join and continue to make our Homemaker 

clubs as strong as ever.  

 I would also like to call your attention to the Pink Ribbon Luncheon in the Tropics flyer.  We would 

love to have a good turnout for this event.  Covid-19 has kept us from having the luncheon for the past 2 

years, but we are back on track, and hope to see you there.  In addition, mark your calendar for December 

1st for our county-wide Holiday Social.  Homemakers from every club are invited to come and take part.  It 

will begin at 6 PM that evening, and as usual, will be potluck.  Our office will provide the meat, bread and 

drinks, and ask all attending to bring a covered dish.  You will receive further details in November.   

 Finally, on December 2nd & 3rd, we will be having a Holiday Bazaar & Craft Show here at our of-

fice.  The Bazaar will begin on Friday, December 2nd at 10:00 AM and will last until 7 PM that evening.  It 

will begin again at 10 AM on Saturday morning and end at 5 PM.  We would like to invite those who are 

interested to set up a vendor’s table for the Holiday Bazaar.  If you are a paid member of Magoffin County 

Homemakers, the cost for set up is $15.00 and if you are a non-member, the cost is $25.00.  This price co-

vers your set up for both days.  This has traditionally been a very successful fund raising event for our 

Homemakers and we hope to see lots of vendors and customers come out to take part.   

 Thanks for all of the hard work that all of you do to keep our programs active in our county.  If you 

have any questions about any of the events that I have shared, please call our office.  

 

Thank you! 

 

Cathy Sparks, CEA for FCS/4-H Youth Development 
















